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Leighton, Adele

From: DAVID MEANEY [dmeaneysr@verizon.net]

Sent: Sunday, November 02, 2008 2:05 PM

To: Leighton, Adele; OCA Litigation; townadmin~atkinson-nh.gov; Carmody, Jody;
jim.garrity©leg.state.nh.us; Naylor, Mark; Thunberg, Marcia; Eckberg, Stephen R.; Hollenberg,
Rorie; stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com; sally.theriault@comcast.net; Howland, Debra

Subject: Million Dollar Loan to HAWC

To Whom It May Concern:
As a registered voter and resident of 3 Bittersweet Lane, Atkinson, NH, I would like to express
my opposition to the $1,000,000 loan from the State Of NH to the Hampstead Area Water Company. I
currently have a well on my property and I am 1000o satisfied with that. I do not need to have the
HAWC remove water from the end of my street and then for a price of $600.00 connect my home to the
water system (thus charging me a monthly utility fee). They (HAWC) are trying to develop wellheads at
the end of my street and pipe it to all of Atkinson and to Hampstead.. This company must be stopped.
Originally, this was only to take the water and pipe it to Hampstead.Why should a company take
water from the Town of Atkinson and sell it in the Town of Hampstead! It does not make sense to me.
Please, save my water and keep me from additional utility fees. After all, this is The Live Free or Die
State.
Sincerely,
Dave Meaney
3 Bittersweet Lane
Atkinson, NIl 03811
(603) 362-4117
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